West Coast District Health Board
Te Poari Hauora a Rohe o Tai Poutini

\ I / Corporate Office Telephone 03 768 0499
High Street, Greymouth Fax 03768 2791

20 February 2017

Antony Andrews
Auckland DHB
AUCKLAND

mailto:fyi-request-5349-24f63723@requests.fyi.org.nz]

Dear Antony

Official Information Request

Thank you for your request dated 9 February 2017 and received by this DHB on 9 February
2017for information made under the Official Information Act in relation to the total number
of hospital beds from 2006 to 2016 at West Coast DHB.

Your request will be assessed against the provisions of the Official Information Act and a

response will be provided to you within the timeframes contained within Sections 2(1), 14,
15(1), and 15A(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Michael Frampton
PROGRAMME DIRECTOR

P.O. Box 387, Greymouth
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